Dear Distributors,

Organo Gold Enterprises PTE LTD, will be suspending Singapore operations effective Tuesday May 15th, 2018 at 24:00 h Singapore local time. We would like to thank you for your efforts over these years.

The performance of the business in Singapore in the recent years, does not allow us to sustain the level of service that Organo has as a standard for each and every one of our Distributors. For this reason, we are forced to suspend our activities.

Distributors wishing to continue as authorized Organo Distributors may do so by contacting Organo on support@organogold.com for information on transferring your distributorship to Organo Gold Malaysia or another duly authorized country in which Organo conducts business. It is important to mention that when making this change you must comply with the requirements applicable to that country. Commission payments and product delivery will be made only and exclusively locally in each country.

We deeply regret having to notify you of this decision and not be able to continue operating in Singapore; however, we have the hope of thinking that in the future we can operate again for you, since our mission is clear and we will continue working hard to Bring the Treasures of the Earth to the People of the World.

We want to thank each and everyone of you for the trust that you have placed in us during all this time. Once again, we are very grateful to have you as part of our Organo Family.

Sincerely,

Organo - Singapore
[bookmark: _GoBack]singapore@organogold.com 

